
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Faucet & Filter 
Safety Net Program
can provide the following for eligible households: 
• Lead-reducing filter. 

• Replacement cartridges. 

• A home visit and a visual plumbing assessment. 

• A single faucet replacement. 

• Assistance applying for the Michigan Department of Health and 
Human Services (MDHHS) Lead Abatement program. 

Check to see if your household meets the criteria on the following page. If your 
household is eligible, follow the road map to learn about the resources available to you. 

Follow the road 
to learn more. 

Complete Lead Services 
Application 

Apply to this program by completing 
the Lead Services Application   
(URL: bit.ly/LeadServicesApplication). 

You will receive a letter in the mail if 
your application is approved. 

Home Visit 
Appointment 

You will be contacted to schedule a home 
visit appointment to do a visual inspection 
of your plumbing and to learn about other 
potential sources of lead. Following the 
home visit, you will receive a letter with 
the results of the inspection. 

Faucet Replacement  
with Home Depot 

Home Depot will contact you to schedule 
an appointment to do a kitchen faucet 
replacement for free. After faucet 
installation, Home Depot will also provide 
a lead-reducing drinking water filter and 
replacement cartridges. 

Lead Abatement 
Services 

Depending on eligibility, priority, and program 
capacity, your home may be scheduled for an 
inspection to identify sources of lead. If you qualify, 
you could receive free or low-cost services to fix 
lead hazards. 

Please note, services depend on available resources, 
so not all homes will be served right away. 

https://www.michigan.gov/mileadsafe/lead-services/apply-for-home-lead-services


 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

To be eligible for the Faucet and Filter Safety Net 
Program, the household must: 

Be located in one of the following communities: 
• City of Albion. • City of Highland Park. 
• City of Benton Harbor. • City of Inkster. 
• City of Detroit. • City of Muskegon Heights. 
• City of Ecorse. • City of Pontiac. 
• City of Flint. • City of Saginaw. 
• City of Hamtramck. 

AND 

Include a Medicaid-enrolled child or children under 19, or 
Medicaid-enrolled pregnant person. 

If you have any questions or if your Medicaid enrollment status 
changes, please reach out to MDHHS at 844-934-1315. 

For more information, or to enroll in the program,  
use your phone’s camera to scan the QR code on 
the left or visit Michigan.gov/GetAheadofLead. 

The Michigan Department of Health and Human Services 
(MDHHS) does not discriminate against any individual or group 
on the basis of race, national origin, color, sex, disability, religion, 
age, height, weight, familial status, partisan considerations, or 
genetic information. Sex-based discrimination includes, but is not 
limited to, discrimination based on sexual orientation, gender 
identity, gender expression, sex characteristics, and pregnancy. 

Please note if needed, free language assistance services are available. 
Call 800-648-6942 (TTY users call 711). 

ATENCIÓN: si habla español, tiene a su disposición servicios gratuitos 
de asistencia lingüística.  Llame al 800-648-6942 (TTY: 711). 

افر لك كر اللغة، فإن خدمات الساعدة اللغوية تتوذا كنت تتحدث اذظة: إملحو
(.TTY:711البكم:-قم هاتف الصم و)ر 6942-648-800قم بالجان. اتصل بر

http://Michigan.gov/GetAheadofLead
https://Michigan.gov/GetAheadofLead



